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This Week


This week we have covered two chapters


“Lord Have Mercy “ 


and


“Celebrating our rescue “





In the first chapter we thought about the way in which we can choose to behave towards others and how this can affect how they may feel.





The bible stories focus on forgiveness. Adam and Eve choosing to eat the apple and the story of the Prodigal Son. These stories demonstrate Gods unconditional love for us; He is always there ready to 


Show Mercy and Love to us 


God wants us to try and do the same, to show mercy, forgiveness and love to others.





In the second chapter ‘Celebrating our rescue’ the children have heard how God ‘rescues’ us when we make the wrong choice. God is like a loving parent. He loves us unconditionally.





In this chapter the children have heard the word ‘reconciliation’ for the first time and how it means celebrating and making friends again. 


In preparation for your Childs’ reconciliation, which will happen next week, you could start talking together at home about saying sorry and think about ways we show forgiveness to each other.





Please read and complete pages 11 – 32  





OTHER NEWS





The Reconciliation service is on Saturday 22nd May.  The service will be either at 11, 2.30pm or 4pm.





We will be doing a rehearsal of the service with your child at the next lesson.  Please collect your child from the church at the end of the class.








There will be no classes during the half term week (31st May and 1st June). Classes will resume the week beginning 7th June.





Chapters to complete at home


As we have combined two chapters, we do not expect all two chapters to be completed in one week. You will be able to complete these within the next couple of weeks.


The classes give your child an opportunity to explore the subject in a way they may not be able to at home i.e through reflection, acting, singing and discussion. In order for your child to benefit we need you as parents to help/encourage your child each week to complete the pages of their books at home, so they are ready to move on to the next chapter.








If you have any questions please speak to your catechist or contact:





Cherie Nazareth 07525224423














PRAYER








I’m sorry, dear God,


I made a mistake.


I hurt someone’s feelings,


I know that it was wrong.





It made my friend unhappy.


And my heart is hurting too.


I want to be a better friend,


And I want to be kind and helpful.





Dear God, you can help me to act better.





I know that’s what you want,


And that’s what I want too.





Amen
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